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-----Original Message-----
From: Joel Haugen [mailto:joel@biglarryproductions.com]
Sent: Monday, June 12, 2017 9:11 AM
To: GIBBENS Scott
Subject: UP 349

June 12, 2017

To: Oregon Public Utility Commission
     PO Box 1088
     Salem, OR 97308
     ATTN: Scott Gibbens

RE: Docket #UP 349

Dear Commissioners,

I urge you to delay the approval of Docket #UP 349 until a transportation study can be done to determine the
 economic and safety consequences resulting from a significant increase in train traffic affecting the communities of
 Scappoose, St. Helens, Rainier, and Clatskanie.

Thank you!

Joel Haugen
52363 SW Jobin LN
Scappoose, OR 97056

--
Make Earth Great Again!
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